
Dear Myers Families,

We hope you all are enjoying your summer. I am pleased to let you know that Homeroom teacher

information is now available in the new Infinite Campus Parent Portal. Student supply lists are also

available on our website. If you have any questions about the new Parent Portal information sent to you

previously from Asst. Superintendent Lolkema, it is below for your convenience.

We’re excited to share that the upcoming school year will bring a “new and improved” Parent Portal: our

student information system will now be provided by Infinite Campus (previously SchoolTool). The Portal

will still offer access to schedules, report cards, bus routes, etc. But Infinite Campus will add new

features, which we will roll out over the course of the 2023-24 school year.

Please know that on August 31st, your previous parent portal accounts will no longer function with the

old system. Everyone will need to create a new account with Infinite Campus in order to have access to

your child’s academic information.

In the coming days, you will receive an email invitation with a link to create your new username and

password for the Infinite Campus Portal. There is also an app available for both iOS and Android

devices. Please search for “Infinite Campus” in your app store and download the one for “Campus

Parent”:

We have relied heavily on an automatic data import process to bring all of your demographic information

into the new system but it is entirely possible that some of the data did not come over correctly. Once

you have your new account created please review all of your contact and address information and report

back to us anything that does not appear to be accurate.

Schedules, grades, and other access to important information will be turned on in the portal by the 3rd

week of August. We will send out updates periodically indicating when new information has been

updated for you to review.

We hope you enjoy using the Portal! If you have any questions, please contact us:

● Technical support (problems logging in, password help, etc.): parent.portal@wcsdny.org

● General questions, comments, or concerns: wcsd.pr@wcsdny.org

Sincerely,

Sydnie Goldstein


